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The last day of February is Rare Disease

Day, a day where TESS Property
Management advocates for and honors all
those impacted by rare diseases, but
especially the 1 in 5,000 boys who are
diagnosed every year with Duchenne
Muscular Dystrophy. A diagnosis close to our
hearts, we strive every year to spread
awareness to #saveourboys. Scan the QR

code to join us in our journey to learn more!

February, 2025

Pool Reminder

No glassware, food, or beverages
are allowed within the pool area!
Please note that the mere presence
of glass may necessitate the
closure of the facilities.

| The next meeting will be on |

' Tuesday, March 25th at 7 pm

in the clubhouse. We hope
to see you there!

To schedule a bulk item pick up, please
contact:

Athens Services

(888) 336-6100
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Signing up for emailed billing statements is more secure and more
convenient than ever! Call us at (951) 339-8659 or email

Ibec]ky@tesspropertymanagement.com if interested!

Attention!

The city of Covina has approved a bid
for major construction : a 4-story
storage facility across the street on
529 Cutter Way. Construction is
expected to commence either this
month or in February and is
estimated to be completed over the
course of 13 months. Please be
cautious, careful, and aware as
traffic may be impeded over this span
of time.

We will be closed on February

17th in observance of

President’s Day!
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TESS Property Management
160 W. Foothill Pkwy #105-34
Corona, CA 92882

(mailing address)

951-339-8659
Hours 9-4 pm, M-F

Becky@tesspropertymanagement.com
Rachel@tesspropertymanagement.com
Jeff@tesspropertymanagement.com




